
Clerk’s Notes May 2024 

 

1. We will be moving our meeting to the Church Hall for July 2024, to accommodate 
the Darke’s School event which they hold annually in the Village Hall.  I will 
remind everyone in due course. 
 

2. There was an outage of the Patrish Council email, from 1st to 4th May 2024. This 
was caused by technical problems of UK2, the email provider. 
 

3. Following instructions from the Government department that controls.gov 
emails, our Parish Council emails are not compliant.  I have therefore set up new 
emails for everyone – xxx@eastbudleigh-pc.gov.uk  which will mean that we are 
no longer re-directing emails via a third party. I am already finding that 
government emails are no longer landing in the Spam. 
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